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November 27, 2019 

 
Racine Mobil 
Muhammad Yousuf 
4301 Washington Ave 
Racine, WI 53405 
 
Muhammad Yousuf 
6371 S. 35th Street #74 
Franklin, WI 53132 
 
 
 
Mr. Yousuf, 
 
Please be informed that the Public Safety and Licensing Committee of the Common Council of the 
City of Racine has deferred the Gas Service Station License for AZ Group LLC, due to Ordinance 5, 
Sec 5-3. The Committee would like this item to be deferred until the next Public Safety and Licensing 
Committee meeting on December 10, 2019. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact the City Attorney’s Office at 262-636-9115. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Amber Pfeiffer 
Asst. City Clerk/Treasury 
City of Racine 
 


